Van Vliet Lake Association Board Meeting Notes
2/1/2025 
The VVLA Board meeting was called to order at 10am and those attending included Ronie Jacobsen, Jeff Burke, Robert Potthast, Ken Alix, and Andy Sisler. 
Discussion ensued on the following items.
When and what communication “tools” should be used in the 2025 Membership Drive (All)
There are approximately 76 parcels according to the PI tax bill list and another approximately 100 mailing addresses that Ronie Jacobsen will solicit assistance in mailing 2025 Membership letters using U.S.P.S.  Announcement will also be sent email and posted on the VVLA web page no later than April 15th.
Robert Potthast gave an update on the Social Hour and Pizza Party scheduled the evening of 2/1 at the P.I. Pub.  Update--Since this board meeting took place the Social Hour & Pizza Dinner was attended by some 32 lake neighbors and friends and general observation a great time was had by all. 
Robert discussed an Independence Day Boat Parade will be scheduled at 11 am on Saturday, July 5th with a social gather to follow.  Details to be worked out and provided via the VVLA web page.

Andy announced the 2025 Annual Meeting is scheduled for Saturday, July 19th in Presque Isle at the Pipke Park Pavilion. Beginning at 10am with a pot-luck picnic lunch and social gathering to follow.  Agenda items and guest speaker to be announced.
Discussion Board member terms and an open position needing filled with the expiration of Mark Osberg’s term.

Discussion and solicitation of amending/updating the VVLA Bi-Laws, initial proposed edits were presented, discussion will be included at the annual meeting with the goal of Revised Bi-Laws in 2026
Open discussion included conversation of ATV/UTV’s now being legal on Vilas County Roads and possible safety concerns around Van Vliet Lake.
Discussion on VVLA’s continued participation regarding PITLC (Presque Isle Town Lakes Committee). 

The meeting adjourned at 11:30am.
